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Eulalie Rivera K-8 School Resumes In-Person Instruction on Friday, 

December 13, 2024 

 
The Virgin Islands Department of Education (VIDE) informs parents, guardians, and students 

that Eulalie Rivera K-8 School will resume in-person instruction today on Friday, December 

13, 2024. All students should report to campus for regular school operations. 

 

The Virgin Islands Department of Education extends its sincere appreciation to parents, 

guardians, and the community for their patience and understanding as we prioritized the safety 

and well-being of the school community. The water system issue has been resolved by 

maintenance personnel. 

 

School officials look forward to welcoming students, faculty, and staff back to campus. 
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